NORDIC CHESS FEDERATION

THE NORDIC CHESS CHAMPIONSHIPS 2015 (OPEN/ELITE,
WOMEN AND SENIORS) will be moved to 2016.

The Board of the Nordic Chess Federation has decided to move the Nordic Chess
Championships (scheduled to take place in 2015) to 2016. Further information and invitation
to bids from organizers will be published in the Spring 2015.
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